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WINGSTRONG 2026 – DENVER 
Hello Winglets, 
 
We’ve just returned from our Denver Site Visit, where we 
brainstormed exciting new ideas for events and tours. Once the 
Wing Board approves our plans at the Fall Zoom meeting, I'll share 
all the information with you. 
 
In the meantime, one thing I can share is that The Sheraton 
Downtown Denver Hotel has been beautifully renovated and now 
looks refreshed, updated, and better than ever!   A makeover, if 
you know what I mean. 
 
You’ll remember at the Annual Business Luncheon in Atlanta; we 
began discussing a theme for Denver. Our thoughts were to 
encourage activities relating to health and wellness.   
 
For starters, we want to honor our dear member, Peggy Trumbo, 
who passed away suddenly this Spring.  Some of us are interested 
in doing the Trumbo Run (Walk) showing our love and support for 
Peggy.  For years, Peggy served on the Board as our AsMA Liaison.  
Even though she couldn’t come to AsMA, every November Peggy 
would always meet some of us in Alexandria, VA when we were 
there as “accompanying guests” when our “sponsors” attended 
the Fall Council meeting followed by the Scientific review meeting.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From left to right: Jeanette Egerstom, Yalonda Silberman,    
Liz Walker, Dale Orford, Peggy Trumbo Alexandria, VA – 

November 2024 

Left to right: Yalonda Silberman, Nevonna Schroeder, 
Peggy Trumbo with Tiny Elvis  - Alexandria, VA 2018 

Lisa Veronneau, Wing President 2025-2026 

Peggy Trumbo – November 2021  Alexandria, VA - 
AsMA Headquarters 

 



In Denver, for the Trumbo Run/Walk, we are allowed to modify the three (3) mile distance to a one (1) mile distance for 
those of us who want to finish early so we can get ready for our amazing Wing activities.  It will be a stretch for a lot of 
us.  It will be an early start for the day, but we can do it! 

Our theme for Denver will be Wingstrong 2026 for many reasons.  The Wing is still around after 74 years. We 
were formed in 1952.  We have continued to stay connected all these years.  Lifelong friendships and bonds have been 
formed. The Wing met in Denver when AsMA was there in August of 2021.  We survived Covid challenges and had a 
wonderful time after we’d been isolated for so long.  Our Denver 2021 Wing attendance was small and we reconnected. 

Wingstrong 2026 We want to celebrate how dedicated The Wing is as we’ve kept this wonderful organization 
strong and eventful for the years to come  Because of our dedication, we are Wingstrong!! 

To kick-off The Wingstrong 2026 campaign, I am encouraging everyone to post on our Wing Facebook page often about 
our activities related to health and wellness.  

Here are some strategies for promoting fitness: 

• Make health and fitness enjoyable: Find activities you genuinely like, whether it's walking, dancing, hiking,
swimming, or playing sports. This makes it more likely you'll stick with it.

• Start small and build up:  Begin with manageable goals and gradually increase the intensity and duration of
your workouts. This helps prevent burnout and injuries.

• Incorporate fitness into daily life: Take the stairs instead of the elevator, walk or bike instead of driving short
distances, and find opportunities to be active throughout the day.

• Create a supportive environment:  Work out with friends, join fitness classes, or find a workout buddy.  This can
provide motivation and accountability.

Let’s begin preparing for Denver.  I can’t wait to see your FaceBook posts and to hear all your success stories! 

Thank you for all your support.  

Lisa 

Lisa Veronneau, President 
The Wing of AsMA 

P.S. This won’t be the first time The Wing has focused on fitness.  Check out pictures of EARLY morning aerobics classes 
in the 1990’s.  Also, I thought you’d enjoy The Wing Newsletter that was published in September 1995.  I’ve included it 
here, too. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 






	Wing Newsletter - Sep 2025 -Wingstrong kickoff - DRAFT 08.24.2025.pdf
	News on the Wing_Sept 1995.pdf

